
From:  Jenny Cambers-Smith 

Sent on:  Sunday, August 20, 2023 10:41:34 PM 

To:   Disability Inclusion Bill DisabilityInclusionBill@dpac.tas.gov.au 

Subject:  Submission 

 

 

Hi there 

 

One of the biggest ways disabled people are disadvantaged, is via Tasmanians dependence 

on the private car. According to TasCoSS, the people most likely to not own a car are the 

disabled, unemployed and students.  

 

Tasmania needs an integrated transport solution that uses fixed route buses, on-demand 

transport, ferries, active transport, car-pooling/ sharing, easy route-planning and open loop 

ticketing. All public transport must be accessible to the disabled.  

 

Regards 

Jenny Cambers-Smith  

Huon Valley Councillor 
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